
House Bill 2020, the proposed cap and trade law, is all pain and no gain.   
According to testimony from the Director of Oregon State University’s Climate 
Change Research Institute, a cap and trade program in Oregon would do almost 
nothing to impact global climate change. 
It would cost your family more for gas, utilities and food but it won’t make a 
difference in global climate change. Independent studies show that food, utilities 
and gas prices would increase up to $1,500 per family 
A cap and trade law would penalize companies that make or grow things in 
Oregon.  Oregon companies would pay higher energy and operating costs that 
would result in fewer blue-collar jobs, throughout the state. The cap and trade 
law would raise $550 million in new revenue for the state government with no 
accountability for how lawmakers and government employees would spend the 
money.  
It’s not about helping the environment—it’s about the money.  We implore a no 
vote on HB 2020! 
 


